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300 WASHINGTON STREET (Map 23, LLQ%lS
FINAL EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS FACILITY

At a meeting of the Westwood Planning Board held on April 14, 2015, on a motion made by Planning
Board Member John Wiggins and seconded by Christopher Pfaff, the Planning Board voted 5-0 to
approve the final revised plans for the emergency radio communications facility pursuant to
condition # 2 of the Board’s February 24, 2015 Special Permit Decision which required the applicant
submit the final revised radio communication facility plans for review and approval.

The Board voted to approve the following material:

Revised plan entitled “Site Improvement Plan Sheet C2.0"”; prepared by Pare Corporation and
Dore & Whittier Architects, Inc.; for Westwood Public Safety 300 Washington Street,
Westwood, MA 02090; dated March 25, 2015.

Specification Sheet “"Guyed Towers - 45GSR"; prepared by Rohn Products, LLC.
Renderings and elevations presentation entitled “Fire Station 2 - Planning Board
Communication Tower Presentation” (14 sheets); prepared by Dore & Whittier Architects,

Inc.; dated April 14, 2015.

Condition of Approval:

1) That the communications tower be painted light gray or other similar color to blend into the
building and surroundings to the maximum extent possible.

Record of Vote:

The following members of the Planning Board voted to approve the final emergency communication
tower design and plans pursuant to condition # 2 of the Board’s February 24, 2015 Special Permit to
allow the construction of a new fire station II under Zoning Bylaw Section 9.5 [Flexible Multiple Use
Overlay District] at 300 Washington Street: John J. Wiggin, Steven H. Olanoff, Bruce H.
Montgomery, Christopher A. Pfaff and Steven M. Rafsky.

The following members of the Planning Board voted in opposition to the final emergency
communication tower under the FMOUD Special Permit for this project: None.
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DATED: May 13, 2015
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